
 

 

   Bluff Town Council Public Hearing on Budget 
                    Tuesday, June 4, 2019 
                                    Bluff Community Center at 10:00 a.m. 
                   190 North 3rd East    P.O. Box 324 
                        Bluff Utah 84512  
                 435-672-9990 
 
Agendas and minutes are posted at: 
  
 townofbluff.org and audio, in addition at the Utah Public Notice Website 
    
MINUTES OF BUDGET PUBLIC HEARING ON TUESDAY, JUNE 4, 2019, 
5:30 P.M. 
 
 
Town Council Members that were present were Luanne Hook, Brant Murray, Jim 
Sayers, Ann K. Leppanen.  Linda Sosa had an excused absence.  The meeting began 
at 5:30 p.m. and adjourned at 5:50 p.m. 
 
Present in the audience was Linda Richmond. 
 
Mayor Ann K. Leppanen called the budget public hearing to order at approximately 
5:33 p.m. The Mayor presented the Budgeting Worksheet as created through the use 
of data submitted to the Pelorus Program.  
 
The underlying data is from the town council’s clerk’s entry of revenue, interest, 
contributions, and expenditures. The only “assumption” was the estimated $17,000 in 
sales tax. Property tax will not be set by the town council at this time due to the 
overlap in budgets and responsibilities between the town and the Bluff Service Area. In 
keeping with this, this budget does not include projects of revenue or expenditures as 
a result of a transfer of property from the BSA to the town as that is speculative and 
the budget can be adjusted as the town moves forward July 1, 2019.  The budget also 
does not include future receipt of Community Development Block Grant funds as that 
too will not come in until after July 1, 2019. 
 
A vote for approval of the budget will be put on the agenda for the next town council 
meeting which is June 11, 2019. 
 
The public hearing closed at 5:50 p.m.  


